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*UPDATE* Workshop on MicroResearch in long-term care and assisted living led by LTCAL 
Research Unit, Fraser Health: 
 

• Want to improve the quality of care in long-term care and assisted living through community- 
based health research? Enhance your research skills? 

• If yes, join experienced researchers for free training online or in-person at Surrey from 
November 15 to December 6. See the attached flyer for schedule and more details. 

• Please print out and share/post the attached flyer/poster at your long-term care and/or assisted 
living site(s). 

• Contact Fraser Health LTCAL Research Leader, Dr. Janice Sorensen at 
Janice.sorensen@fraserhealth.ca or 778-776-5580, to register or if you have questions. 
 

*NEW* Health Care Assistant Day- October 18th  

• October 18th has been designated by the BC Government as Health Care Assistant Day in 
B.C. It marks an opportunity to recognize over 35,000 health care assistants for their 
exceptional dedication and commitment to caring for seniors across the province. 

• Fraser Health would like to recognize health care assistants across the region for the work 
they do in caring and improving the quality of life of our residents. 

• With gratefulness, we thank you all for your dedication to providing the best care to our 
residents.  

• See website for more information BC Care Providers Association  
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